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6ot Ocean Vigw BouLevarp Art. 1 Paciric Grove, CALIFORNIA 93950

October 21, 2008

ATTENTION: Ms. Linda Rotharmel
for Mr. Mike Novo, Planning Director
Monterey County Planning Dept.
County of Monferey

188 W. Alisal Street

Salinas, CA 93801

Dear Ms. Rotharmel:

I arn writing to request that the Draft Environmental
Impact Report for GPU-5 be removed from circulation
until the inaccuracies described in this letter have been
corrected. | address this letter to you rather than {o
the Planning Director because | received an automatic
reply to the e-mail | sent fo Mr. Novo this moming, The
reply stated that Mr. Novo will be out of his office until
October 28 and therefore persons with concemns
should communicate with you until that date.

First, & serious prejudicial error exists in both Figure #CA3 of the 2007 General Plan and
Exhibit 3.16 of the DEIR. Both state: “The bsoundary for the Chualar Community Area will
be established at a later date pursuant to LU-2.231." However, GPU-5 policy in the 2007
General Plan does not contain the referenced subdivision () of Palicy LU-2.23. My 972/
06 comments on the 2006 Monterey County General Plan, incorporated herein by refer-
ence, explain in detail why that omission is seriously prejudicial. Until itis correcied, the
many people concemed about the boundaries of the Chualar Community Area will be mis-
fed.

Second, Section 11 of the DEIR, reference #35, mis-ciles the applicable web address of

the Farmiazzd Mapping an& Manmng F’mgram lm;mﬂant Farmiarté Categories as
£ : s/l senfxls, Hibok me severs!

Smce agncuiturai pa@my AG-? 10 of me 260‘?’ Generai Pian staf:eg that th@ Fam‘ianfs Mapw
ping and Monitoring Program lmportant Farmland Categorxes developed by the California
Department of Conservation shalt be used as a primary means to identify important agri-
cultural fands in the County, the inaccurate citation {o the Farmiand Mapping and Monitor-
ing Program is a far more pre;ud:csaf érror than a mere typo pertaining to a less imporiant
General Plan policy.

Since the County intends that farmland preservation be an important policy for the next 20
years, as suggested by the above-shown cover of the DEIR and as stated in AG-1.10, |

request that the Draft Environmental Report for the 2007 General Plan be temporarily
withdrawn from circulation untit the above-described serious inaccuracies are corrected.

Yeurs trudy,

\)5{/\% M? s

Janﬁ Maines

a5 and to the Board of Supervi-

e B
G by i



19501
Text Box
I-7a

19501
Text Box
1

19501
Line




